
 Remainder of Term Timetable and Assessments Schedule 

7-8-20 

Dear Parents & Guardians 

I do hope this email finds you all well, as we enter the final month of the school year. 

Please find 2 attachments with this email: 

1. important information for the remaining weeks of the Trinity Term with details on 

modern language orals, and assessments for Forms 1-5. 

2. The assessment timetable for week 5, beginning May 18th, also being emailed to the 

students today. 

Some important notes to highlight about the assessments: 

 Students can choose to hand write and then scan/photograph and upload their 

assessments to Google Drive or type them in Google Drive. 

 Teachers will ensure each student has the opportunity, in advance of assessment 

week, to trial uploading a hand written or typed assignment, and troubleshoot any 

issues they may be experiencing. 

 Students will receive general feedback on the assessment in one session per subject 

in week 6, but results will not be shared. 

 If you wish to assist your child in the uploading of assessments you can link to two 

helpful tutorials here: 

o https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XRBWBfYxReo  

o https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-lrTEup2wDQ  

 Original copies of Form 3 Art, Technology and TG assessments, after online 

submission, must also be posted to Robert Shaw at the school, deadline June 3rd. 

 

Please email any questions around the timetable or assessments to me, Louise Marshall 

and SEN-specific assessment questions to Yvonne Mahady 

Along with our own well-being information/support, found on our website, the 

National Educational Psychological Service (NEPS) has launched a webpage specifically to 

support the well-being of our Leaving Certificate students. The page contains resources and 

support documents including FAQs, and tips on how to stay well, a podcast on how to 

manage wellbeing, contact details for the support services available, and a range of other 

useful information. The page will be updated by NEPS on a continuous basis, as needed. 

 

Yours, 

Louise Marshall 

Deputy Head 
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